
From: David Maltzan  
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 10:19 AM 
To: Claire Ricker  
Subject: MBTA Communities Working Group Plan 
  
 
Please accept this comment regarding the MBTA Communities Working Group Plan: 
  
I strongly support the plan, and I only wish it allowed for even more units to be built in Arlington. We are 
facing both a climate crisis and an affordability crisis and both of these are strongly related to the fact 
that we don't allow enough people to live in places like Arlington, where it's easy to get around for most 
purposes without a car. 
  
David Maltzan 
40 Foster Street 
Arlington, MA 02474 
 


